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L.A. COUNTY SHERIFF’S DEPARTMENT INVESTIGATING OFFICER-INVOLVED SHOOTING 

 IN SIGNAL HILL 
 
Signal Hill, CA – On Monday, September 20, 2021, there was an officer-involved shooting in the City 
of Signal Hill. The matter is currently under investigation by the L.A. County Sheriff’s Department, who 
will be handling all inquiries and requests for information. The City of Signal Hill is committed to 
transparency and will share more information as it becomes available. We appreciate the public’s 
patience while the investigation is underway. 

 
Please see the latest press release from the L.A. County Sheriff’s Department regarding the incident: 
 

Los Angeles County Sheriff’s Department Homicide Bureau detectives are continuing to assist 
Signal Hill Police Department personnel investigate the circumstances surrounding an Officer-Involved 
shooting that occurred on Monday, September 20, 2021 on the 1000 block of Willow Street, Signal Hill.  
  

Detectives have learned that at approximately 12:56 P.M., officers from Signal Hill Police 
Department responded to a report of a stabbing at a popular grocery store located on the 1600 block 
of east Willow Street in Signal Hill. 
  

As officers responded, they received information that the suspect was fleeing from the location 
on foot, westbound on Willow Street. During the police response, an officer located an individual walking 
westbound on the north curb of Willow Street, matching the description of the suspect from the earlier 
stabbing.  
  

As the officer attempted to detain the suspect, the suspect ignored his commands and continued 
to flee. The officer then exited his vehicle, again attempting to detain the suspect. The suspect produced 
a large knife and attacked the officer, at which time an officer-involved shooting occurred. 
  

The suspect, a male Hispanic adult, was struck at least one time in the upper torso.  He was 
transported to a local hospital and pronounced dead. The officer was not injured. A large knife was 
recovered at the scene. 
  

The stabbing victim at the grocery store, a male Black adult, suffered a stab wound to his upper 
torso and was transported to local hospital.  The victim remains in fair condition. The relationship 
between the suspect and stabbing victim, if any, is unknown. The incident does not appear to be gang 
related. 
 

Anyone with information about this incident is encouraged to contact the Los Angeles County 
Sheriff's Department's Homicide Bureau at (323) 890-5500. If you prefer to provide information 
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https://local.nixle.com/alert/8984210/


anonymously, you may call "Crime Stoppers" by dialing (800) 222-TIPS (8477), use your smartphone 
by downloading the “P3 Tips” Mobile APP on Google play or the Apple App Store or by using the 
website http://lacrimestoppers.org  
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